P E R I A PEORIA POLICE DEPARTMENT 2013

May 25, 2016

The Honorable James E. Ardis llI
Local Liquor Commissioner
City of Peoria, Illinois

RE: Temporary Liquor License Application
Greater Peoria Family YMCA
7000 N. Fleming Ln.
Class H (outdoor event)

Dear Mr. Ardis,

Enclosed is an application from the Greater Peoria Family YMCA, 7000 N. Fleming Ln., Peoria,
lllinois, for a Class H temporary liquor license. This license will be used on Saturday, Aunust
20, 2016, between the hours of 6:00 p.m. and 10:00 p.m. The Greater Peoria Family YN A'is
hosting a “Summer Soiree” fundraiser. The area where this event will be hosted is completely
fenced and secured. The proceeds from this fundraiser will benefit the YMCA and their family
programs. Security will be provided by the YMCA staff and board volunteers.

Officer Kevin Slavens made a site visit and completed a background investigation on the
officers listed in the application. Mr. Daniel P. Chonowski, 2329 W. Imperial Dr., Peoria, lllinois,
is the president and Mr. Charles E. Burke, 2105 N. Bigelow St., Peoria, lllinois, is the secretary
of the organization. Mr. James H. Chamberlain, 4106 W. Hollow Trace Dr., Peoria, lllinois is the
event chairman. Nothing was found which would prevent this organization from receiving the
requested license.

The Peoria Police Department has no objections to this license request.
Sincerely,
Sy
Jerry E. Mitchell
Chief of Police
JEM/ks
cc. Deputy Liquor Commissioner
City Clerk

Corporation Counsel

600 S. W. Adams Street
Peoria. IL 61602-1592









